Dear Valued Vendors, Loyal Members and Friends,

Every year is different. We appreciate your interest in our Viking Fair at Fjellheim-Sons of
Norway's Viking Hall, located at 1045 Ford Street (east of Powers, north of Galley) in Colorado
Springs, 80915. We are pleased to offer a wide variety of arts, crafts, hobbies, products and
handwork again this year, our 9th year to sponsor an October show. We hope to have good
weather, a nice crowd, and a profitable and enjoyable day for all. We already have several
vendors planning to return. We advertise on websites, email, in newspapers, by poster,
handouts and word-of-mouth. Please continue to inform customers, friends, family, stores,
community groups whom you know. There'll be food, music, maybe jokes, and fun, too. We'll
send a flyer soon, hoping you can post it or share with friends. If you have vendor questions,
please phone me at 351-3554. Members and friends are invited to help at various places such
as white elephant and raffle tables, baking, cooking, serving, cleaning, greeting, setting-up and
~ taking-down. We expect everyone will have a chance to enjoy the wonderful vendors’ items,
maybe buy an early Christmas gift, and maybe eat brunch or a snack.

Vendors, we are planning to have door prizes and a raffle of vendors' items. In order to
participate, please leave a small donation at the raffle table inside the front door. Please mark
your item with your name so you can be recognized when we ask you to draw a winning ticket.
Drawings will take place throughout the day. We appreciate your help and hope that you are
able to join us for the day.

If needed, our phone contact numbers are 596-6159 (Ruth) or 351-3554 (Eunice).

After phoning Eunice to discuss intentions, and if you wish to proceed, PLEASE DETACH AND
SEND THIS VENDOR APPLICATION
Please confirm your preferences, plan and information by circling answers or filling blanks as
follows:

Would you prefer to bring own table OR use a table provided by the hall ?

If we're providing, do you prefer a large round table OR rectangular table?

Would you like to start to set up your table on Friday, October 20, 12 noon to 2PM OR
Saturday, October 21, 7:30 to 9:00 AM ? (Please unload by side door and park in the rear of
building on Saturday. Guests will enter front door.)

Please note your main items for

sale
name address
phone email

We request a donation to Sons of Norway for $25 to reserve your space. Mail check and above
information ASAP to:Ruth and Paul Wiig,
1546 E. Owen Cir., Colorado Springs, CO 80915.

Thank you for supporting this event,
Eunice Bluhm, for Sons of Norway



